PROCEEDINGS OF JOINT MEETING

The Delwood Community School District and the Maquoketa Community School District held a joint meeting in the Maquoketa High School Library, Maquoketa, Iowa. Maquoketa President Michael Hayward called the meeting to order at 5:31 PM. Directors Michael Hayward, Mary Herring, Tom Miller and Terry Creegan answered roll call to Board Secretary Kristy Haxmeier and Directors Lyndsey Eberhart, Ron Filloon, Ryan Hackman, Bree Kilburg and Cody Meyer answered roll call to Board Secretary Denise Swanson. Maquoketa Director Tanya Roeder was absent. Also present were Superintendents Chris Hoover and Chris Fee, Business Manager Adam Crigger, Maquoketa Technology Coordinator Dustin Cogan, and Principals Mark Vervaecke and Marty Marshall.

Director Creegan moved and Director Filloon seconded to approve the agenda. 9/0, motion approved.

President Hayward welcomed the two boards and reiterated what a great opportunity this sharing agreement has been over the years.

Mr. Hoover shared that we are now on Year two of our three year agreement. There were no new updates. Superintendents Hoover and Fee will make the decision as to who will be on the Maquoketa-Delwood Facility Improvement Committee and set a future meeting date.

At 5:39 PM, Director Kilburg moved and Director Herring seconded to adjourn the joint meeting. 9/0, motion approved.